24 March 2020

Mr James Barlow
“Mirrabinda”
BOGGABRI NSW 2382

Email: I

Dear Mr Barlow

Re: Vickery Extension Project

Thank you for your letter, received on 20 March 2020, in relation to the Vickery Extension
Project.

As you're aware, the Independent Planning Commission finalised the initial stage of the
public hearing into the Vickery Extension Project in April last year and published an Issues
Report, which identified key issues requiring detailed consideration to ensure a full and
thorough final assessment.

The Department of Planning, Industry & Environment is currently undertaking that whole-of-
government assessment of the Project. Once it is finalised it will then be sent back to the
Commission, which will conduct a final public hearing, as requested by the Minister for
Planning and Public Spaces, prior to making its determination.

We will keep a copy of your correspondence on file for further consideration when the Project
returns to the Commission.

Yours sincerely

LA~

Sam McLean
Executive Director

(cc Mr John Hann)
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